

---

**From:** Fitzgerald, Sharon  
**Sent:** 13 December 2005 08:06  
**To:** Fitchie, Andrew  
**Subject:** Re: Utilities and MUDFA

I am seeing Gerry today and have been asked to compile a list of issues/tasks for MUDFA. I think I should pick this up with him. IK does not seem to be around or engaged. The other way is through the TSS liasion which is going on.

The crazy thing is that phil asked anita to write a letter chasing c+W for a meeting this week. Yet tie acknowledge that the c+w works are minimal compared to the rest.

S

-----  
Dr Sharon Fitzgerald  
Associate  
DLA Piper Rudnick Gray Cary Scotland LLP  
T: +44 [REDACTED]  
M: +44 [REDACTED]  
F: +44 [REDACTED]

-----Original Message-----

From: Fitchie, Andrew <[Andrew.Fitchie@dlapiper.com](mailto:Andrew.Fitchie@dlapiper.com)>  
To: Fitzgerald, Sharon <[Sharon.Fitzgerald@dlapiper.com](mailto:Sharon.Fitzgerald@dlapiper.com)>  
Sent: Mon Dec 12 20:06:20 2005  
Subject: RE: Utilities and MUDFA

Agree; we need to do something to try to break the cycle.

-----Original Message-----

From: Fitzgerald, Sharon  
Sent: 12 December 2005 19:44  
To: Fitchie, Andrew; Salwan, Anita  
Subject: Fw: Utilities and MUDFA

Anita/Andrew

There seems to have been no movement on this. Let's try and catch up tomorrow.

S

-----  
Dr Sharon Fitzgerald  
Associate  
DLA Piper Rudnick Gray Cary Scotland LLP  
T: +44 [REDACTED]  
M: +44 [REDACTED]  
F: +44 [REDACTED]

-----Original Message-----

From: Fitchie, Andrew <[Andrew.Fitchie@dlapiper.com](mailto:Andrew.Fitchie@dlapiper.com)>  
To: Ian Kendall <[Ian.Kendall@tie.ltd.uk](mailto:Ian.Kendall@tie.ltd.uk)>  
CC: Fitzgerald, Sharon <[Sharon.Fitzgerald@dlapiper.com](mailto:Sharon.Fitzgerald@dlapiper.com)>; Salwan, Anita <[Anita.Salwan@dlapiper.com](mailto:Anita.Salwan@dlapiper.com)>

Sent: Fri Dec 02 18:57:58 2005  
Subject: Utilities and MUDFA

Ian

We had an internal meeting to discuss state of feedback to us in relation to the various pieces on the MUDFA procurement which tie into contract development. If we are to be in a position to hit January 9th with a completed contract, we need to address how to force more speed and efficiency into the remaining time. We are spending quite a deal of time trying to find the right place to get specific instructions.

Could we discuss this as a priority on Monday morning, say, immediately before the MUDFA session due to kick off at noon here.

Lastly:

1. I think there really needs to be a concerted forcing of the issue with Scottish Power. The legal counterpart we have is just not at the right level. To secure any prospect of real progress and engagement before Xmas, there needs to be senior SP commercial management buy-in to MUDFA. Can we discuss how to achieve this and whether we should move to Plan B - short form HoTs.

2. There may need be a decision point pre XMAS on: which utilities are in, which could come in and which are definitely out so that tie position on this is clear as at ITN issue on 09.01.06.

Sorry to be abrupt but this is urgent given what you may wish report to tie Board on 19/12/06.

See you Monday.

Kind regards

Andrew Fitchie  
Partner  
DLA Piper Rudnick Gray Cary Scotland LLP  
T: +44 [REDACTED]  
M: +44 [REDACTED]  
F: +44 [REDACTED]